Felicia Blake
M

From: Paul Harvey « , ........, _ —
Sent: 26 January 2020 13:31

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: Co-op redevelopment Prince of Wales drive
Follow Up Flag: Foliow up

Flag Status: Flagged

t am sending this e-mall, concerning the impact of new houses and flats on the oid co-op site. My main issue is the
parking with not enough spaces for the residents and friends,this Will over flow to near by roads like Chatsworth,
coupled with the school run would coarse a accident just waiting to happen. | feel co-op have dragged there feet for
so long knowlng after so many years they can apply for a domestic appiication instead of what It was intended for.
Thank you for listening.



